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At the end of the month, after over two decades as Head of Finance, M&A and 

Investor Relations, Ingo Peter Voigt is leaving the Company at his own request in 

order to pursue new career opportunities. 
 

“We very much regret Ingo Voigt’s departure,” said CFO Thomas Kusterer. “With his expertise 

and wide-ranging experience in the financial and capital markets, and with a large number of 

highly successful capital markets and M&A transactions, he has made a significant 

contribution to the Company’s onward development during his time with us.” 

 

Many of EnBW’s capital markets and M&A transactions in recent years have taken place 

under his stewardship, including the Company’s first green and hybrid bond issues, the 

takeover of VNG, the acquisitions of Valeco and Plusnet and the implementation of a wide 

variety of investment finance structures, most recently for our HeDreiht and Albatros offshore 

wind farms. Kusterer: “Among other things, he developed our financial asset management 

system and has also led it through difficult times during the financial crisis and the pandemic, 

as well as representing EnBW very successfully in relations with rating agencies and 

investors. We would like to thank Ingo Peter Voigt for his valuable contributions and service 

and wish him all the best for the future.” 
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